
Be prepared

Be on time

Mute during meeting

Students must show face at all time 

Students must display their proper name on display

Raise your hand.Wait your turn to talk.  Remember this is a class

Respect your teachers. 

Be kind to others

Disruptive participants will be removed into the waiting room
and allowed to rejoin after typing an apology to the teacher into
the chat.

Annotation will be disabled. Do not write on your screen or you
will be removed to the waiting room.

Private chatting is not allowed. All conversations must be
directed to the teacher.

Please avoid using backgrounds with distractions. It makes it
difficult for the teacher to focus on you.

Zoom  Class Etiquette
for Chess Girls DC

By participating in Chess Girls DC online programs, you
agree to cooperate with the following requests: 


